
KALAELOA 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
June 20, 2022

Work is underway at a nearly eight-acre site along Bougainville Avenue and Nassau Street. The
parcel was graded and improved with recycled asphalt last year. This summer, crews will
widen the drainage basins and pave the site to prepare it for Servco to use as a vehicle
processing center later this summer. Hunt is working with the State Historic Preservation
Division (SHPD) and Honua Consulting to ensure  that areas of cultural significance, including
burial sites, are identified, respected, and protected.

Mahalo for your kōkua.

The Image Group courtesy of Goodfellow Bros.
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Nassau Street

For more information visit: 
WWW.HUNTKALAELOA.COM

 Or email: kalaeloa@huntcompanies.com

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to create the foundation for
the future of Kalaeloa. Our top priorities during construction are to complete these
necessary improvements as efficiently as possible while providing safe access in and
around Kalaeloa with minimal interruption. 

Throughout this process, you can find updates on our website. If you have any questions,
feel free to reach out to the email address below:

https://www.huntkalaeloa.com/

